
LITTLE ROCK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

I am pleased to announce that for the 
third year, Hunt Heroes FoundaƟon, the 
non‐profit organizaƟon founded by 
Hunt Military CommuniƟes, will be 
awarding scholarships to help enable 
the ongoing educaƟon of military 
members and their families. Last year 
we were able to help nine worthy 

students and awarded $30,000. Because of the generous 
donaƟons we received over the past year, we are able to 
increase scholarship awards and recognize 15 recipients and 
award $40,000 in scholarship grants in 2021. I encourage you 
to apply if you or a loved one meet any of the following 
criteria: A high school senior or high school graduate or a 
current postsecondary undergraduate at an accredited two– 
or four‐year college, university or vocaƟonal school or a trade 
school student; or Planning to enroll in full‐Ɵme 
undergraduate study at an accredited two‐ or four‐year 
college, university, or vocaƟonal‐technical school for the 
enƟre upcoming academic year. For more informaƟon and to 
fill out an applicaƟon, go to  

hƩps://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship 
The deadline to submit a nominaƟon is March 4, 2021 at 3 pm 
CST or unƟl 50 applicaƟons are received, whichever comes first. 
We understand the challenges many families are facing during 
these difficult Ɵmes and are happy to be able to support the 
ongoing educaƟon of military members and their families.  
 
Best, 
John Ehle 
President 

Our President’s Message 

February 

2021

Contact Information 
101 Arkansas Blvd, Jacksonville, AR 72076 
Phone: 501-983-9044 • Fax: 501-983-9021 

Facebook: Little Rock Family Housing HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

 
 

 

 

“Legends of Valentine's Day 

There are various popular and interesting legends of St. Valen-
tine’s Day.  Some legends tract the origin of Valentinus's Day to 
pagan times while other link it one or more Stains of early Chris-
tian church.  Yet another point of view on the origin of Valentine’s 
Day links it to the beginning of birds’ mating season.  Popularity of 

the festival is perhaps due to the combined effects of all these 
legends along with the notion that spring is the time for love 

Florist Favorite Holiday 

Valentine’s Day ranks No. 1 among holidays for which consumers 
buy fresh flowers.  The holiday comprises 40 percent of florists’ 

overall annual dollar volume 

Kiss Me 

Sweethearts Conversations Hearts have become a Valentine’s 
Day staple.  Each year NECCO introduces approximately 10 new 
saying's.  It’s not easy; messages cannot be offensive or distaste-

ful and are limited by space 

Save The Dates! 

 February 12, 2021 ‐Breakfast for Dinner Drive  Up Event 

 February 15, 2021– Office Closed 



littlerock-family-housing.com 

Employee Spotlight 
Meet our February Employee 

Spotlight, Dan Gutierrez! 

 

 Dan Gutierrez Leasing Specialist 
Fun Fact about Dan: 

 He is very in tune with 
what others need.    

 
 What do you love most about 

your job?   

“ I absolutely love the 
people I work with” 

 

 

We are so excited to have Dan as part of our community if you 
speak with him please give him a warm Little Rock Family Housing 

Welcome! 

Holiday Lights Winners 

Sponsored by the LiƩle Rock AFB Exchange  

Lakeview Estates and 

Lower Meadow 

Woods were not 

available due to TDY 

and other unforeseen 

circumstances but we 

want to thank 

everyone who 

parƟcipated! 

Cold Weather Tips 
Some of the best ways to combat frozen water lines is to do exactly what our 
“freeze warning” signs espouse: Unhook water hoses, open cabinet doors in 

the kitchen and bath sinks, keep all your interior bedroom and bathroom 
doors open, Change your HVAC filter regularly, keep your thermostat turned 

to 73 or lower, make sure your doors  and windows are closed tightly and 
weather strip is in good condition.   

Don’t forget our heat and air machines are geo-thermal they are just a bit 
different than your run of the mill A/C units.  Like other “heat pumps” our 

units actually pull heat from the environment.  Ours, unlike most also are able 
to pull heat from the water which circulates  thru them.    

You can help us by allowing your machine to shut off periodically  (keep the 
thermostat set at 73 or below) and change your filter regularly.   Be sure, if we 
haven't already picked up a window A/C unit, to call us and let us take it out of 
the window, take it to the shop and service it for next year.  You’d be surprised 

how much drafty, cold air comes in around a window air conditioner.   

If you are going to be gone for a few days, DO NOT set your thermostat down 
to 50.  One of the neat things about a geo-thermal HVAC system is that they 
are very economical to run and leaving the thermostat at 65 to 70 or so will 
help ensure your water lines do not freeze, burst, flood your house.  Keep 
your doors and windows shut tightly as much as possible.  Someone  is 
saying “well duh…” You’d be surprised how many folks stand in an open door 
way and chat with the neighbor or just wait for the pet to do its business.  
Same for windows, especially in the bathroom.  We are likely to have more 
cold weather coming.  Be prepared, be sensible and be WARM.  Calls us if we 
can help.   

Contest Winners 
 


